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Chairman Luick and members of the committee, my name is Matt Herman.  I’m a retired high school 

principal currently ranching in western Dickey County.  I testify on behalf of myself and stand in 

opposition to HB 1318. 

 

I oppose HB 1318 because pesticide producers should be held liable for damages their products cause. 

 

This bill needs a DO NOT PASS. 

 

Thank you. 

 


